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Reopening the museum on July 1st, went very well. 
 
Ann Cary and Jean Danielson in the Museum Store, with Eugene Vicknair and Janet 
Steeper in support, are getting the store back into full operation. 
 
Our President and Vice President leading the charge, with several of our members 
present to help out, opened right after 12 Noon on Thursday July 1st. 
 
Thank you to all the members who showed up to help us out for the museum 
reopening!  
 
The 4th of July weekend went over well without any large issues and the visitors seemed 
to enjoy the museum being open again.  
 
Caboose Trains operated both Saturday and Sunday, using WP1503 as power and our 
normal 5 cabooses. We ran in Push-Pull operation and gave the visitors a slow ride 
around the museum balloon newly refreshed track and ties.  
 
At any time should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me, I may not 
have an answer right away, however I will get one for you.  
 
Kerry Cochran 
Director/General Superintendent 
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